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OWLS CLASS BICKLEIGH RAILWAY CENTRE - THURSDAY 16TH JUNE

2

To

To

&

022

Parents of:

School Members:

EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Owils Class educational visit to Devon Railway Centre, Bickleigh

Owls Class will be visiting The Devon Railway Centre at Bickleigh on Thursday 16t" June to link to our current
topic of ‘On the Move’. During the visit the children will get the opportunity to ride on a narrow gauge
railway, see a working model railway as well as enjoy playing on both indoor and outdoor play areas.

Children need to wear sensible walking shoes, school uniform and ensure they have a waterproof coat and or
sunhat depending on the weather! They will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink. (No glass bottles,
fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.) A school packed lunch can be requested, please indicate this
on the School Gateway comments box.

The cost of this trip is £9.00 per child, thanks to a generous donation from the Friends of Winkleigh School.
All our trips are carefully costed to ensure good value and the best possible price. Contributions towards this
trip are voluntary, however if insufficient funds are received, the trip may not be able to go ahead.

Payment and permission has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and reply by

Thursday 9th June 2022, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway.
Please state if your child will bring a home packed lunch or if they would like to order a school
packed lunch.

Regards,

Mrs Bourner
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